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Forum set on climate change and roads 

BENTON HARBOR - The potential impact of climate change on local transportation planning is the focus 

of a presentation for the Twin Cities Area Transportation Study (TwinCATS), the agency announced. 

The presentation will be at 9:30 a.m. Monday in the main lobby of Southwest Michigan Regional 

Airport, 1123 Territorial Road, Benton Harbor. 

Michigan State University's Cooperative Extension Service and Great Lakes Integrated Science 

Assessment (GLISA) staff will present the report, which both organizations have spent six months 

preparing, said Gautam Mani, an associate planner for the Southwest Michigan Planning Commission. 

The presentation is open to the public. 


